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April 20, 2021 
 
Dear Fellow Parishioners, 
 
We have much to celebrate and be grateful for today. The severe restrictions imposed 
by the COVID-19 pandemic are easing. Many of us have been vaccinated. The 
number of worshippers allowed to assemble in our church has increased. Our 
parishioners have continued their financial obligations, faithfully supporting our 
religious community and making it possible for us to pay our bills. During the past 
year we have observed all CDC, state and local requirements regarding safe COVID 
practices. We broadcast all Liturgical and Vesper services so that our parishioners at 
home may participate virtually in prayer. 
 
I have noticed a positive spirit and a new level of enthusiasm growing in our parish. 
The recently initiated church beautification project is evidence of a new wave of 
spiritual energy among us. We eagerly await the lifting of all restrictions so that we can 
resume the familiar parish activities that we have so dearly missed. 
 
If you have not already done so, I strongly urge you to fill out and submit your 2021 
Stewardship Pledge Form, which demonstrates your level of commitment to our St. 
Luke Parish. I wish you all a blessed Pascha and I look forward to seeing you in 
church soon! 
 
CHRIST IS RISEN! – INDEED HE IS RISEN! 
 

 

Yours in Christ,  
 

Milan Visnick  

President, Trusteeship 
St. Luke Serbian Orthodox Church 
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